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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
 

STONEHENGE, Avebury and associated sites have been
on the UNESCO World Heritage Sites list since 1986. It is
in other words one of the original seven wonders of the UK .
 

I am neither an archaeologist nor a Nimby but an extremely
concerned member of the public who is horrified by the
proposed desecration of such an important archaeological
site.
 

You should be maintaining the integrity of the site.  Your
tunnel proposal will do exactly the opposite and unless
stopped, future generations will rightly condemn you for
such thoughtless and indeed dangerous action.
 

In July 2021 Liverpool lost its World Heritage Status.  It
was removed from the UNESCO list due to what was
described as’ the irreversible loss of attributes conveying the
outstanding value of the property’.
 

We cannot sit back and watch the same happening at
Stonehenge.
 

Please re-examine the Development Consent Order.



 

Regards

Hilary Norris




